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I oppose this bill!   This bill would effectively destroy Oregon homeowners by causing 

such a tax burden, that it will be unaffordable to buy or sale homes!   Oregonians 

already pay some of the highest property taxes in the country.    We can simply not 

afford to pay more.    The cascading affects of this bill are insurmountable to All 

classes of people living in Oregon!   STOP the taxation without representation!    You 

politicians called to Defund the Police, and now you want us to pay and reverse your 

Bad decisions.   NO!   Homeowners should not be forced to burden the tax that 

should be applied to all Oregonians.    


